Sherry Sian

From: Glen Abernethy [Glen_Abernethy@hlthss.gov.nt.ca]

Sent: Monday, May 26, 2003 12:52 PM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: RE: Referrals for exploration programs in Drybones and Wool Bay
Sherry,

On behalf of the Great Slave Cruising Club I would like to be included on the distribution
list for these programs.

Thank you.

Glen BAbernethy
Commodore, GSCC

————— Criginal Message——r=--

From: Sherry Sian [mailto:ssianBmveirb.nt.ca]

Sent: Monday, May 26, 2003 1:44 PM

To: GLEN ABERNETHY@gov.nt.ca

Subject: Referrals feor exploration programs in Drybones and Wool Bay

Dear Mr. Abernethy,

Recently, the MVEIRB received referrals for three expleoration programs {(Consclidated
Goldwin Ventures, North American General Resources Corporation and New Shoshoni Ventures)
in the Drybones Bay and Wool Bay Area. All undertakings are proposed to be on-ice
drilling programs between February and June. Details can be found on our web site at
http://www.mveirb.nt.ca/Registry/MVInfolndex.html.

I have been advised that the Great Slave Cruising Club might be interested in these
environmental assessments given that your club uses this area. Please let me know if you
would like to be included on the distribution lists for these programs by May 30, 2003.
Participation in this process would involve receiving information about these undertakings
and having the opportunity to comment on the Terms of Reference

Regards,
Sherry Sian

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.
Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phone: (867) 766-7063

Fax: (867) 766-7074

e-mall: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca
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